CLyDRN Weekly Update

- May 31st, 2019 -


1.0 	Executive Updates 
· Mark, Beate, and Donna from Pillar 3 are nearing completion of the revised clinical protocols. Pillar 3 is working towards having all revisions complete as of June 11th, which is the monthly deadline to submit for ethics review at McMaster. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Ricardo Smalling from Queen’s legal has recently drafted a revised version of the collaborative research agreement. SLT is awaiting budget implications associated with the amendments to the foundational resources prior to disseminating the CRA among all partner institutions.
· Continued progress is being made regarding the EMR and barcoding/inventory management system. We are in the process of testing a proof of concept with our primary vendor to identify the readability of our QR codes on specimen vials at -80C. The QR codes we will be placing on the vials of each tissue or fluid sample collected within this network are integral to our inventory management system.
2.0	Pillar Updates 
· All Pillars are encouraged to complete the Pillar charters asap.

3.0 	Communications Updates
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